[image: image1.png]


      Fallston Cougars Football 2011         
MEETING MINUTES
October 19, 2011 
Chairman’s Report from Fallston Rec. Meeting

· Thanks to the Rec. Board for taking care of the much needed update to the lights.  They are still having work done, but it is well on its way.
· The Rec. is looking into making the complex a “Pet Free” area. 

UCYFL

· Discussions are taking place into changing the league to an “age” football program.  With unlimited weights at Tackle to Tackle.  This is still in the discussion stage.  We will keep you update as information is made available. 

· The following UCYFL Board positions are open for nominations:



President – Scott Denise has expressed interest in this position.



Vice President of Rules



Treasure



Secretary

· These are two year commitments       
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted reported that the program is doing well.  He is still waiting on numbers from Frostburg and other events.
Equipment Report

· Equipment return dates will be coming out soon.  Coaches are expected to be at their returns.   
Old Business 

· Bingo recap. Ellen reported that Bingo was a success and drew 177 players. 
·  Bull Roast was also a success.  Looking for a theme for next year’s roast. 
New Business
· Trash pick up: After every home game.  The home team will be responsible for picking up the trash inside the bowl and around the outside of the fence, including the “away team hill”.  Bags will be provided under the benches on the turf.  This is to be down after every game, not just the last game of the day. 

· Game Uniforms: Effective immediately all teams will wear the program game uniform, Orange pants and blue jersey. The one that was provided to every player by the program. The penalty for not wearing the program uniform will be a one week suspension for the head coach and player. As long as a team is playing in the regular season or playoffs they will wear the program uniform.  If you wish to extend your season by playing in the "State Invitational" or any other tournament after the regular season has ended. Regular season includes play offs and Championship games.  You can wear any uniform you want.
· Home Play Off Games November 12th:  We can not host play off games at the complex. We are looking into alternative sights, including but not limited to: Fallston High School, Bel Air High School and Honeygo Regional Park.
· The Championship games November 19th: will be hosted at the following locations:
Blue - Bel Air High School 



White – Either North Harford or Hereford       
· State Invitational: The football program will not be paying for any team that wishes to attend the "State Invitational."  If you wish to attend it will be paid for by each team.  We are considered a travel program; as such you are with in your right to raise money from your parents.
· Board Member Nominations – Open at September meeting, close December 31st. Voted on at January meeting.
· Board Member positions: Commissioner





 Treasurer






 Secretary
 
· Coaches Nominations – Open at November meeting, close January 31st. Voted on at February meeting.  Coaches can only be nominated by an “Active Member.” A member with voting rights. 
· Coaches party 12-4-2011 12:00 to 5:00 at Sean Bolan’s
The following nominations for Board Members have already been received and excepted:

· Commissioner – Ian Mitchell
· Treasurer- Ted Costalas

· Secretary – Jodi Juliano, Todd Ford

Next meeting is November 17th. Time and location to be determined.         
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